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Secured to and carried by the outer ends of the 
arms, a vertically disposed telescoping cylinder 
with fluid compression means therein positioned 
between the parallel arms with the lower end 
thereof pivotally mounted in the base, a com 5 
pression Spring Surrounding said cylinder, and a . 
bracket providing a saddle mounted on the upper 
end of the cylinder having horizontally disposed 
pins positioned in a selected pair of the notches 
of the parallel arms for Supporting the Seat 
bracket, 

4. In a resilient seat support, a base having ver 
tically disposed ends and side walls, pairs of par 
allel arms positioned in the base and with the in 
ner ends thereof pivotally mounted on one of the 
ends of the base, a seat bracket pivotally Secured 
to and carried by the outer ends of the parallel 
arms, a vertically disposed telescoping cylinder 
With the lower end pivotally mounted in the base, 
means resiliently retarding contraction of the cyl 
inder, the uppermost of Said parallel arms having 
notches in the lower edges thereof, and a bracket 
providing a saddle carried by the upper end of the 
Cylinder and having pins positioned in the notches 
of the parallel arms. 

5. A seat Support comprising a base, upper and 
lower pairs of bars pivotally mounted at one end 
On the base, a seat bracket pivotally secured to 
and carried by the other ends of the bars, a ver 
tically disposed spring and shock absorbing unit 
located between the pairs of bars with its upper 
end extending above one pair of the bars, means 
pivotally mounting the lower end of the unit on 
the base, a saddle of inverted U-form mounted 

0 

5 

20 

25 

30 

4. 
on the upper end of the unit with its sides extend 
ing downwardly therefrom, members carried by 
that pair of bars above which the unit extends, 
and members carried by the lower...ends of the 
saddle, the members of the bars and the members 
of the Saddle cooperating to provide means for de 
tachably connecting the saddle to said bars at one 
of a Series of longitudinally spaced distances from 
the pivots of the bars. - 

6. A seat Support such as claimed in claim 5, 
wherein the members on the bars consist of spaced 
apart notches in the lower edges of the bars, and 
wherein the members on the saddle consist of pins 
extending laterally from the saddle for engage 
ment in an aligned pair of said notches. 
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